
TO: All Prequalified Contractors 

FROM:      

DATE: 

SUBJECT: 

        Rachel Mills, P.E.  
        Director 
        Division of Construction Procurement 

         October 30, 2020 

        Pre-Bid Conference 
        Kenton County 
        Brent Spence Bridge 
        Contract ID 202959 
        Bridge Cleaning and Painting 
        November 20, 2020 Letting 

The Department will conduct a Mandatory Pre-Bid Conference (by Video Conference) 
for the subject project. The Pre-bid video conference will be held on Monday,  
November 9, 2020 at 1:00 p.m. Eastern Standard Time. 

Any company that is interested in bidding on the subject project or being part of a joint 
venture shall be represented at the video conference. No individual can represent more 
than one company. At the video conference of the subject bridge, a roster shall be taken 
of the representatives present. In addition, following the video conference each company 
shall submit a signed affidavit listing the company members attending the video 
conference. The video conference will also be recorded in order to verify attendance. Only 
companies represented on the video conference, have submitted the affidavit by the 
due date will be eligible to have their bids opened at the date of letting. 

The purpose of the video conference is to familiarize all prospective bidders with the 
contract requirements and the location and condition of all structures within the scope of 
the contract. 

Department of Highways officials present at the video conference will answer questions 
concerning the projects. 

Companies interesting in bidding on the subject project should contact Tom Mathews at 
tom.mathews@ky.gov before 4:30 p.m. on November 6, 2020, to obtain a link to the 
video conference and a copy of the affidavit. 

If you have any questions, please feel free to contact this office at 502-564-3500. 

RM/ws 




